
Murphy opens financial support scheme
for businesses subject to restrictions

A financial support scheme for businesses subject to the latest restrictions
under the Health Protection Regulations has opened for applications.

Liquor Licensing Bill introduced in
the Assembly

A new Bill to modernise liquor licensing laws has been introduced in the
Assembly by Finance Minister Conor Murphy on behalf of Communities Minister
Carál Ní Chuilín.

Glenrandal Bridge, Claudy reopens
following £420,000 replacement scheme

A £420,000 bridge replacement scheme at Glenrandal Road, Claudy, is nearing
completion and reopened to traffic today, Monday 19 October 2020.

Council receives an update on
infrastructure projects for Lisburn
and Castlereagh City Council area 2020

Lisburn and Castlereagh City Council members have been updated by the local
Divisional Roads Manager on works being undertaken in 2020/21, at the
Department for Infrastructure’s autumn council meeting.
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Weekly Road Report – West End Ward
#dundeewestend

DUNDEE CITY COUNCIL – WEEKLY ROAD REPORT

REPORT FOR WEST END WARD – WEEK COMMENCING MONDAY 19 OCTOBER 2020

Blackness Road (at junction with Bellfield Street for a distance of 25m or
thereby in an easterly direction) – closed from Monday 19 October for 3 days
for BT work.

Blackness Road (at Bellfield Street) – temporary traffic lights from Monday
19 October for 3 days for BT work.

Forthcoming Roadworks

Riverside Drive (at Mayo Avenue) – off peak temporary traffic lights on
Tuesday 27 October for maintenance work to DfT traffic sensors.

Blackness Road (at Glenagnes Road) – temporary traffic lights on Tuesday 27
and Wednesday 28 October for SSEN disconnection works.

Pentland Avenue (City Road to Scott Street) – closed westbound from Monday 2
November for 6 days to facilitate road safety works.

Glamis Drive – closed from Monday 9 November for 2 weeks for carriageway
surfacing.
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